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_____________________________________________________________________________________ 

Important Mid-Month Message! 

There is so much going on here at Bayview during this month! Yes, there is a lot happening and 

it is a great opportunity for you to help out. We do not do a lot of fundraising…except for this 

month! So we thank you in advance for any help you give to support your school. 

Mrs. MacLeod’s class and Mr. Roy’s class are having a Train Safety Presentation 

on October 12th at 11:00. This will prepare them for their train ride on Friday, October 21st. 

October 18th is Picture Day….bring your smiles 

Our Catalogue fundraiser is due back on the 19th.  This is our biggest fundraising 

event and we strongly encourage you to take the catalogue to work and share with your family 

members too. 

This is Kindergarten Registration Week – If you know anyone who 

should be starting school next September, please encourage them to come in and register their 

little one as there are lots of events that happen throughout the year to help them adjust to life at 

school. 

Mrs. MacLeod’s grade four class will be heading up to the East Branch Library the 

afternoon of October 19th to work with some students from Simonds High related to “good fit” 

books. This is a wonderful event that joins our leaders from high school and our students 

together. 

We will be having a special concert presentation by Donna and Andy. Check out 

their website to see what will be happening at Bayview the afternoon of October 20th. 

http://www.redcastlepublishing.com/da.html 

On Friday, October 21st, there will be a very special evening between the Garden 

Street Irving and Bayview School. Between the hours of 4:00 pm to 8:00 pm, Bayview will 

receive a portion of the sales of gas that is pumped….so please wait until this time to fill up! If 

you bring in your gas receipt showing that you filled up between these hours on Oct. 21st 

your name will go in for a draw to win several gift cards from Circle K! Tell all your friends 

and share it on Facebook for people to fill up at the Garden Street Irving on Friday, October 21st. 

This is a  

http://bayview.nbed.nb.ca/
http://www.redcastlepublishing.com/da.html
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really easy way to help out our school. Special thanks to Circle K for their “Fueling our Schools” 

Program…and for including Bayview…THANK YOU!!! 

Mrs. Vansnick’s grade three class will be participating in “Pals in the Park” on 

October 28th. They will be heading to Lily Lake to participate in various activities. 

 Remember our Pumpkin Decorating Event. This really helps to make our halls 

seasonal and colorful. Students can start bringing in their decorated (not carved) pumpkins on 

the 24th and all pumpkins will be sent home on the 29th. 

Special thanks to everyone who helps to organize these events. As you can see, there is lots 

going on … but keep in mind the two fundraising events – Catalogue Fundraiser and “Fueling 

our Schools” with Circle K. 

 

 
 
 
 
 


